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zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org

From: april rogoyski <aprilhollyr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 12:19 PM
To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: pat and mike malahey

Hi, I don't think I spelled their names right, but they are my next door neighbors. I have discussed with pat and mike 
about the structure they want to put up and it will be in their back yard and not impinge on and my property.  I think it 
will go along with their present structure fine.. It will be large but will look similar to the house and not be out of place.. 
If you want to talk to me, please call me at 585-393-4666... thank you April Rogoyski 


